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WHITE ROSE®
GUARDIAN

PLANT AND GARDEN PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS

LIQUID LIME SULPHUR

INSECTICIDE/FUNGICIDE

For fruits, roses and other ornamental plants.
For both dormant and summer season use.

DOMESTIC

500 mL

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE:  SULPHIDE SULPHUR 23%

REG. NO. 7386.04  P.C.P. ACT

WHITE ROSE NURSERIES
Unionville, Ontario  L3R 2L5

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:

SHAKE WELL BEFORE USING.  Lime Sulphur should mainly be used as a
DORMANT SPRAY to clean up overwintering insects and disease
infections.  During the summer further applications with Lime Sulphur
or White Rose Guardian Insecticides or Fungicides are necessary to
keep plants free from pests.  Lime Sulphur may only be mixed with
White Rose Guardian Dormant Oil, not with any other products.  Do not
apply during or shortly before temperature reaches 27EC or higher. 
Shake spray solution while spraying. Lime Sulphur stains painted
wood, brick and stone.  Prevent from freezing.

FRUIT TREES:  As Dormant Spray, apply before buds break, to control
Blister and Rust Mites, Scale insects, Pear Scale, Red Mite eggs,
Aphid eggs, Twig Borer, Plum Black Knot and Peach Leaf Curl, mix 100



mL in 1 Litre of water (this container in 5 Litres of water).

APPLE AND PEAR:  During summer use 15 mL (1 tablespoonful) per Litre
of water just before and again after blossoming to control powdery
mildew, apple and pear scab; repeat 10 and 20 days after end of
blossoming.  Do not apply on plum in leaf and never on apricot.  The
apple variety "Delicious" may be injured by summer spraying with Lime
Sulphur.

RASPBERRY, BLACKBERRY AND LOGANBERRY:  To control rust, anthracnose,
cane and spur blight, apply 100 mL in 1 Litre of water when buds
break.

CURRANT, GOOSEBERRY:  To control mildew, rust and scale insects apply
100 mL in 1 Litre of water just before buds break.  Apply 60 mL (4
tablespoonfuls) in 3 Litres of water just before blossoms open and
repeat weekly after bloom until fruit colours. May be used up to 1
day before harvest.

ROSES:  To control Rose scale, canker and black spot make dormant
application before buds break, using 100 mL in 1 Litres of water. For
black spot and mildew during summer use 5 mL (1 teaspoonful) in 3
Litres of water every one to two weeks.

TREES AND SHRUBS:  As Dormant Spray to control scale insects on bark
and needles, also Maple gall mite, use 100 mL in 1 Litre of water;
for Spruce gall aphid use 30 mL (2 tablespoonfuls) in 1 Litre of
water.

COMBINATION DORMANT SPRAY:  Fruit trees, roses and deciduous
ornamentals.  For overwintering insects, eggs, oyster shell scale,
San José scale, rose scale, black scale as well as overwintering
fungus disease:  Mix 120 mL (8 tablespoonfuls) White Rose Lime
Sulphur and 60 mL (4 tablespoonfuls) White Rose Guardian Dormant Oil
in 3 Litres of water.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Avoid contact with eyes
and skin.  Wash after use.  Avoid staining clothing and skin. 
Dispose of empty container with regular garbage.

FIRST AID:  If in contact with eyes, rinse with plenty of water for
15 minutes and get medical attention.  If contact with skin, wash
with water and apply vinegar.  If swallowed induce vomiting and
obtain medical attention.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
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